
Thursday 14th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Reminder: Collection Time from Coastal Club

We have had a number of occasions where children have been collected late from Coastal Club.  

Please be reminded that the after school club closes at 4:30pm Monday to Friday. 

We understand that unforeseen circumstances may occasionally lead to delays. If you are running late due to an 
emergency, please notify us as soon as possible so that we can make appropriate arrangements. 

If a child remains uncollected at 4:30pm, they will be taken back into the school building. Where Miss Bugg or another 
member of our teaching team will follow our uncollected child procedure to ensure the child’s safety until a parent or 
guardian arrives.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Bugg 
Head of School - Mundesley Infant and Junior
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